

Date: 26/03/2025

Dear Parents/Carers

Unfortunately, there has been two cases of Measles reported to school. As advised by the UK Health Security Agency we have been asked to inform all parents/carers of the current situation. There is currently no cause for concern in school and we just ask that you keep a close eye on any symptoms that may appear full list of symptoms can be found on the NHS website.

If parents, carers, or staff are concerned that they or a child have symptoms, they should contact their doctor or NHS111. They should alert the surgery or other healthcare setting of symptoms before attending any appointment to prevent the further spread of measles.

Measles is a viral infection that spreads very easily and can cause severe illness, especially in certain groups including babies, small children, those who are pregnant and people with weak immunity.

The best protection against measles for children and adults is to get both doses of the MMR vaccine.

If you have any questions or concerns regarding this, please contact our Health Care Coordinator on 0151 228 9968.

Best Wishes

Mr D Swanston

Headteacher







